
 

 

 

RESPONSE TO BIDDER #1 

JUST/UNDP RFQ - Printing and Exterior Installation for full-wrap design of two (2) buses 

• Question: Are we allowed to do a site visit on the vehicles? 
 

✓ A site visit will be held on Tuesday 12 November, 2019 at 10:00 am, at the Ministry of 

Justice.  

Please send e-mail confirmation of attendance to procurement.jamaica@undp.org so 

your attendance can be registered. 

 

• Question: Will the artwork for printing be done by the supplier or will it be prepared 
otherwise? 
 

✓ The Artwork has already been prepared by our  in-house Graphic Designer.  

 

• Question: Does the bus have an existing wrap that we would have to remove? 
 

✓ The buses do not have an exiting wrap, they are  both plain white in colour 

 

• Question: Will the widows be wrapped? and if so, are the windows included in the 
measurements provided. Is it possible to get separate measurements for the windows? 
 

✓ Based on the design option selected only the back window should be wrapped.   

 

• Question:  Kindly verify the measurements on the RFQ, which states 8,810 x 2,500 x 3,300mm 
(L x W x H). Normally we would only need length and width for the sides, back and front of 
vehicles.  
  

✓ The measurement provided was received directly from the Manufacturer of the Buses, 

however bidders will be given the opportunity to have this verified at the site visit.  
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